
 
 

NOTICE OF  IN  PERSON COUNCIL  MEETINGS 
MAY 6 AND MAY 27,  2024 

 
 
 
 
 

April 11, 2024 
FILE:  0550-20-01 

 
 
 
 

PURSUANT TO SECTION 126 OF THE 

COMMUNITY CHARTER 
 
 

TAKE NOTICE THAT at the April 8, 2024 Regular Council – Land Use meeting, 

Surrey Council resolved to hold in person meetings for the regularly scheduled Council 

meetings in May.  The May 6, 2024, and May 27, 2024, Regular Council – Land Use 

meeting, Regular Council – Public Hearing meeting and any scheduled Public Hearings 

will be held in person.  Members of the public wishing to participate in the Council 

meetings may do so in person in Council Chambers, or by watching the livestream at 

City Hall (13450 104 Avenue) or on a personal device through the City’s website at 

www.surrey.ca. Members of the public wishing to provide comments to Council for a 

Public Hearing may do so in writing or in person. Information regarding participating in 

a Public Hearing is available on the City’s website at www.surrey.ca. 

 
 

 
 
Jennifer Ficocelli 
City Clerk and Director of Legislative Services 
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